
FROM THE BOARDROOM: October 2019 
 
1. FINANCE  
The net profit for September 2019 was $100,726. The year to date net loss is $27, 516 or $34,115 
under budget. 
 
2. WETLANDS PROJECT 
The Wetlands Project is nearing completion. The sixteenth hole and the practice fairway will be 
opened in the coming weeks. 
 
3. MEETING WITH LOCAL REPRESENTATIVES 
The Board hosted our Local, State and Federal Members at the Club on the 30th October. This was 
an opportunity to present the Sargood Foundation with a cheque for $22,601 and also give a tour of 
our newly completed Wetlands. All were very impressed. 
 
4. ELECTION RESULTS 
Congratulations to our new Captain Doug Campbell and newly elected Board Members Ross Kocass 
and Adam Lynn.  Thank you to Les Browne and Gilda Severino for your efforts whilst on committee. 
 
5. LIFE MEMBERSHIP 
Congratulations to Judy Hore on being elected a Life Member of the Club. This is a great honour and 
reflects the long term contribution and service that Judy has made to the Club. Thank you. 
 
6. GOLD MEMBERS 
At the AGM there were 3 members who obtained 50 years membership of the Club – Betty Twight, 
Neville Crealy and Ken Dewell. Congratulations. 
 
7. JOHN MULLINS OAM DISTINGUISHED SERVICE AWARD 
Peter Hensman was presented with this award on the night. This award is given to those members 
who make a significant contribution to the Club over a lengthy period of time. Thank You. 
 

 
Stephen Twigg          President  

 
 
Disclaimer Note: This document is not intended to be a minute of the relevant Board meeting but is 
intended to provide members with a summary of the significant decisions made or issues discussed 
by the Board at its most recent meeting. Certain matters may be commercially sensitive, subject to 
privacy considerations or otherwise confidential and will not be included in this summary document. 

 


